
 

 

 

 

 
 

8 May 2020 
 

 

STEWARDS NOTICE – 

Local Rule amendment –LR81 (SA) 
 

 

 

 

Recently the Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA) Board accepted a recommendation of the Integrity and 

Welfare Committee (IWC) to amend LR81 (SA) to allow a support person to attend inquiries being 

heard before the Integrity Hearings Panel (IHP), subject to the approval of the IHP Chairman. 

 

Further, the existing sub rule LR81 (SA) (1) has been deleted and a definition of “support person” has 

been included in LR1 (SA) Definitions. These changes took effect as of 1st May, 2020. 

 

For more information contact the Integrity Department. 


